Sandi Hogben

As a Seattle native and lifelong resident (now living just two blocks up from the Pier 66 Cruise Ship
Terminal) I know it is EXTRA important to work with the cruise ship industry to keep our precious
waters and ecosystem of the greater Salish Sea (Puget Sound, Strait of Juan De Fuca, Straits of
Georgia) healthy and pristine.



